
 

 

Appendix 

Compumedics recently discovered an incident involving unauthorized access to its computer 
network. In response, Compumedics immediately took measures to secure its network and 
launched an investigation. Through the investigation, Compumedics determined that an 
unauthorized actor accessed its network and took certain files between March 13, 2025 and March 
24, 2025. Compumedics reviewed the potentially involved files and on April 11, 2025, identified 
one or more document(s) containing the name, Social Security number and/or bank account 
number of four Maine residents. 

On May 8, 2025, Compumedics mailed notification letters via United States Postal Service First-
Class mail to the Maine residents.  A copy of the notification letter is enclosed.  Compumedics is 
offering credit monitoring and identity theft protection services through Experian to the notice 
recipients.  Compumedics also established a dedicated toll-free call center for notice recipients to 
call with questions. 

To help prevent a similar incident from occurring in the future, Compumedics has implemented 
additional measures to enhance the security of its network and is continuing to train its employees 
concerning data security. 

 


